
Welcome to CAC!

We’re glad that you have joined us this morning.  We 

invite you to worship with us as we realign our 

perspective and remind ourselves of God’s work in and 

around us.  If you’re new to CAC, please don’t hesitate 

to contact us at cacharrisburg.org or visit us on 

Facebook.

CAC NEWS

Message Reflection

Giving Update      (May 31)

May Giving …..........$17,458.00

May Expenses .........$18,659.77

May Budget …….…$23,315.00

YTD Giving ……..…..$92,213.00

YTD Expenses …...…$88,589.12

YTD Budget ……….$102,586.00

You can make gifts to support 

the work of CAC in one of three 

ways.

1. Mail gifts to 

4501 Franklin Street

Harrisburg, PA 17111

2. Complete and turn in and

ACH form and make gifts

through our website form

3. Send a Paypal gift to

give2cac@cacharrisburg.org

In Romans 14 Paul talks about how we should not judge others over opinions or disputable 

matters. It is easy for us to see why Paul would need to address that then because of how 

often we see people do that exact same thing here and now. However, let’s take a minute 

to not only reflect on how important it is that we do not make it our job to judge others, but 

how freeing that is. In the body of Christ we can have different opinions in regard to all kinds 

of things in life and still be unified around what is most important. Let’s stop trying to force 

people to think like us, and focus on loving them.

MISSION UPDATE – SPAIN:  Intercede for an Alliance 

team whom the city has asked to run a day camp all 

summer to help immigrant children whose parents 

were unable to help their kids with schoolwork during the 

shelter in place and who need tutoring to catch up for 

next year. Pray for the reelected team leader and two 

others elected to lead the team in prayer.

Our Mission

To encourage and equip 

people to love God, love our 

neighbors, and share the 

gospel of Jesus Christ.

Welcome Back!: We are so happy to see everyone 

who has joined with us this morning. Please take note of 

a few changes since we last gathered together.

• Please leave two empty seats between you and the 

next family grouping.

• Please do not congregate in the lobby, café, or 

sanctuary.

• Please wear a mask on entry, exit, and during our time 

singing together.

• Children, age 6 weeks through just finished second 

grade will meet in the lower level through the entire 

worship service. They will not be asked to wear masks 

or social distance. If you would prefer to have your 

children stay quietly with you in the sanctuary, please 

feel free to do so.

• Please show grace and kindness to one another as we 

make adjustments. If you have concerns, don’t 

hesitate to contact one of the elders.


